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Mr. Chairman and members of the committee:  
 
My name is Matt Hall, I am with Teamsters Joint Council 56 which represents more than 
15,000 workers in Kansas.  Our union includes professional drivers throughout the entire 
state of Kansas.  
 
Our organization is in support of SB91 as our membership provides the necessary labor 
for many of the jobs needed in filmmaking. The promotion of filmmaking in Kansas will 
result in the addition of new jobs in our state and we look forward to being a part of this 
exciting endeavor.  
 
We urge the committee to support this legislation.  We thank you for your time.   
 
 
 
  


